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Message from the Guest Editors

Sustainable supply chain management (SSCM) faces
unprecedented volatility and frequent disruptions. The
challenges ahead for academics and practitioners call for
new paradigms to strengthen resilience and improve SSCM
learning in more equitable and just closed-loop SC and
circular economies. The aim of this Special Issue is to
explore the various operations management and logistics
challenges facing SSCM in the era of sustainability
transitions and Industry 4.0. Transitions encompass
transformations in culture, ideologies, policies, laws and
regulations, technologies, consumer behaviour,
manufacturing, and services operations.  This Special Issue
welcomes researchers from a variety of fields interfacing
SSCM and sustainability transitions such as management,
engineering, economy, and related disciplines, willing to
contribute original and high-quality research papers to
fulfill our aim. For more details, please visit the Special
Issue homepage by clicking mdpi.com/si/135089
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Editor-in-Chief

Prof. Dr. Marc A. Rosen
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Applied Science, University of
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Oshawa, ON L1G 0C5, Canada

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

I encourage you to contribute a research or comprehensive
review article for consideration for publication in
Sustainability, an international Open Access journal which
provides an advanced forum for research findings in areas
related to sustainability and sustainable
development. Sustainability publishes original research
articles, review articles and communications. I am
confident you will find the journal contributes to
enhancing understanding of sustainability and fostering
initiatives and applications of sustainability-based
measures and activities.
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